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Term 1 Week 5 26/2/2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Unfortunately we have had a few cases of students turning 

up with runny noses, a cough and presenting generally 

unwell. We would encourage you to keep students at home 

until all symptoms have passed. We have some very 

vulnerable students in the school and  they are easily 

hospitalised if they come in contact with cold symptoms. 

These students have the equal rights to attend school daily 

and be safe whilst attending. 

In regards to COVID testing, we are following Health 

advice that students with disabilities that the parent or 

carer are asked to have their child assessed by their 

medical practitioner. Where a medical practitioner 

determines that a COVID-19 test is not required, 

documentation must be provided to the school to 

confirm that the student does not have symptoms that 

warrant a COVID-19 test. The certificate must also 

indicate that the student is able to return to school.   

SCHOOL CAPTAINS and PREFECTS ASSEMBLY 

On Friday the 19th of February our senior students 

assembled to receive their prefects badges and find out 

who had been voted School Captain for 2021. It was nice 

to have a select few family members in attendance. It is 

with great pleasure that I announce that Tess was voted 

School Captain and Amelia voted 

Vice Captain. Congratulation 

girls. 

I would also like to congratulate 

Luke; Brayden; Ryan; Jason; 

Kasey; Coby; Sam and Matthew 

on being School Prefects, I know 

that each one of you will 

demonstrate great leadership and 

maturity across the school. 

Bucky News 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Oskar, Aiden and all the students in 

Primary 3 for being careful and walking in school. We 

are always attempting to keep the students safe and 

learn new social behaviours every fortnight. 

 Over the next fortnight we will be working on being kind 

and keeping our hands and feet to ourselves. Some of 

our students have forgotten the importance of being 

kind and using their words to solve a problem. Lets all 

encourage the students to STOP, THINK and MOVE 

away. Primary 3 have chosen our next bell inspired by 

weekly dancing “Chihuahua.” 

P & C News 

Thank you for supporting the  Para Meadows school  

P & C 5 cent fundraiser, we have raised $ 207.25. 

If there is anyone  that has time personally or a family 

member who maybe able to support the  P & C run 

canteen one day per month, please contact the office to 

be put in contact with Tracy. 

School Photos 

A reminder if you have not ordered school photos and 

would like to place an online order please contact the 

office for the photographers link. 

Best regards for the upcoming fortnight, Gill Hendry 



Prim 1 

Primary 1 are settling into the new school year. We welcomed Sihoo and Tyler 

to our Para Meadows family. Primary 1 are learning to share and be kind. Every 

second Tuesday we have music with Jack (Music Therapist). We all enjoy this 

very much. Swimming is popular each day and helps us get ready to learn. 



Prim 1 



 

Thurs 25th  Feb Susanna 

Fri 26th  Feb Tracey 

Mon 1st March Adriana 

Tues 2nd March Nichole S 

CLOSED 

Thurs  4th March Rita 

Fri 5th March Tracy 

Mon 8th March Adriana 

Tues 9th March Jean 

CLOSED 

Thurs  11th March Susanna 

Fri 12th March Tracy  

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day 

please phone Tracy on 0438273836 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

A wonderful resource if you find yourself 

doubting your child is receiving the right medical 

attention in hospital. Parents always know the 

signs that their child is seriously unwell. 


